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During the Spring of 2019, the traditional parking and access routes to the Marietta HS Track Facility are 

not accessible due to the construction of a new facility that is being added to the Marietta HS building.  

All events hosted at Marietta HS for Track, Soccer, Lacrosse or Tennis will need to follow an alternative 

parking and access plan, as there is no access from the front parking lot through the construction zone 

(ORANGE ZONE).  All team buses, referees, coaches and spectators will need to park in the parking lot 

adjacent to Manning Road (YELLOW ZONE) and walk to the Track Field or Tennis courts. 

We would like to thank everyone for their patience and flexibility as we make progress towards 

improving our facility.  Please share this document with all coaches, parents, bus drivers and spectators 

to raise awareness. 

 

Craig McKinney 

Director of Athletic Development 

Marietta City   


